Subject: Re: BIC 80z and Voice of Music 369-2
Posted by Wayne Parham on Fri, 10 Jun 2005 19:02:01 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Yeah, | have all of their records on vinyl too. Ever heard of "Spot the Pidgeon?" They recorded it
in 1978, and distributed it through WEA of Canada on the Atlantic label. It's not on the usual
catalog lineup, so | thought you might find it interesting.
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